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Travis Saunders

From: stive@aol.com
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 8:45 PM
To: Travis Saunders
Cc: STSmith@perkinscoie.com
Subject: property developments just north of 5645 E Mercer Way; keep me in the loop

  

Mr. Travis  Saunders, 

City Planner, City of Mercer Island 

travis.saunders@mercergov.org 

  

  

Dear Mr. Saunders, 

My name is John Stivelman, and I am a resident of 5645 E Mercer Way, where I own a home.  This note is in follow-up to 
your recent discussion with my legal counsel, Ms. Shasta Smith, regarding development of the property just north of mine 
on E. Mercer Way.    

I would be most interested in—and most appreciative of—being kept abreast of developments related to planning for 
construction on this property, including sharing with me scheduling of future events related to its development, and 
forwarding to me any future notices or decisions in that regard.    

My contact information is:  John  C. Stivelman, MD; 5645 E. Mercer Way, Mercer Island, WA 98040; email stive@aol.com, 
cell 206-321-4835; home (unlisted) 206-232-1219 

I am most appreciative of your time and kind attention. 

  

Yours truly, 

  

John 

  

John C. Stivelman, MD 

  

cc STSmith@perkinscoie.com 

     Shasta Smith, Esq.,  
     Perkins Coie, Seattle  


